
Subject: Re: Newsletter Information
From: MT Live Entertainment <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
Date: 03/21/2017 11:17 AM
To: Darin French <darin@lani.org>

thank you Darin , I let you know .

😆

On Tue, Mar 21, 2017 at 11:06 AM, Darin French <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > 
wrote:

Hi Ana,

I hope you are doing well.  Is there anything you would like to include in the 
next newsletter?  I should have it finished by Thursday.

Take care,

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 

213/627-1821 <tel:(213)%20627-1821>  fax

darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org>

-- 

Ana M Ricardo
President / CEO
MT Live Entertainment
1414w Pico Blvd
Los Angeles, ca 90015
(213) 550 - 9320 Cell
mtliveentertainment@gmail.com <mailto:mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
www.mtliveentertainment.com <http://www.mtliveentertainment.com>
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